

Welcome to Term Three!

Dear Stage One families,

We hope you had a restful and enjoyable holiday break. Here are some important dates for your diary.

Week 2: Tuesday 26th July - 'Pyjama Day' fundraiser, please bring a gold coin donation and a second gold coin if you would like your child to enter the skittles guessing competition.

Week 3: Wednesday 2nd August - Open Day.

Week 4: Tuesday 8th August - Bush to Bowl incursion.

Week 5: Wednesday 16th August - Cake stall.

Week 6: Thursday 24th August - Book Parade.

Week 7: Thursday 31st August - Jump Rope for Heart Day. Friday 1st September - Father's Day Stall.

Week 8: Thursday 7th September - Stage One excursion to Golden Ridge Farm.

Information for the above events will be sent home closer to the date.

Uniform

Please be reminded that by ordering through https://www.narrabeenlakesuniformshop.com.au/ you are supporting our P&C and all profits go back to our students.

A few reminders

 Please make sure that notes are provided for absences on the day students are absent. This can be done on a paper note the next day or via the SchoolZine app.

- Please make sure that ALL of your child's property is clearly **labelled**, including clothing and classroom materials.
- Birthdays. Iceblocks are always welcome (and preferred as they are individually wrapped and avoid most allergies). For your convenience these can be ordered through Flexischools Canteen ordering and will be delivered to the classroom by the canteen.
 - Please don't send in a cake to be cut into enough pieces for the whole class. If you have ever tried to do this you will know it is an impossible (and very messy) task. Cupcakes are welcome.
- Library and Home Readers Students need to bring their library bags and home reader bags to school every week. All students should be reading at home every day. We have hundreds of newly purchased home readers for the children to borrow. Please ensure your child is borrowing at least once a week. Don't forget the Home Reading Log for reading awards!
- SPORT will continue to be held every FRIDAY. Can all children please wear their sports uniform on this day.

Thank you From the Stage One teachers